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To whom it may concern: 
 
 
In my function as “Head of International Projects” for Swiss Ice Hockey I was beside other things 
responsible for the organization of high-level Ice Hockey events in Switzerland. Our recent event 
was the 2015 IIHF World U18 Championship which was held in April 2015 in Zug and Lucerne, 
Switzerland. This tournament is very important for the future of young Ice Hockey talents. For 
scouts from around the world this tournament is one of the most important events and the scout 
attendances is very high.  
 
Ice Time Europe was responsible for the scout program with a participation of over 300 NHL 
scouts starting with preparations, on-site service and post event administration. The team of Ice 
Time Europe did an outstanding job in handling this important group highly professional and 
competent.  
 
All scouts and the organizing committee of the 2015 IIHF World U18 Championship have been 
extremely pleased with the work of Ice Time Europe. The cooperation between Swiss Ice 
Hockey Federation and Ice Time Europe has been cooperative and friendly at all times. Many 
thanks to the whole team!  
 
 
Peter Lüthi 
Head of International Projects 
Swiss Ice Hockey Federation 
 
 


